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May 27, 2020 
 
Dear exhibitors and visitors, 
 
 

Cancellation of IPF Japan 2020 
 
IPF Japan 2020, scheduled to be held from October 6 to 10 at Makuhari Messe, has been 
canceled. 
 
In view of the latest development of the novel corona virus pandemic and uncertainty about 
what will happen, we have made the very difficult decision to cancel IPF Japan 2020. 
 
We, as the organizer of the show, put the highest priority on the health and safety of 
exhibitors, visitors, and everyone else involved. Considering the circumstances, we came 
to the conclusion that even if we held IPF Japan 2020, the result would not match the 
expectations of either exhibitors or visitors.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude for your continued support of 
IPF Japan. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused by the cancellation. 
 
Regarding the exhibit space fee, which has already been paid by exhibitors, we will make a 
full refund in June and July. We will contact exhibitors soon for the necessary 
arrangements. 
 
The next IPF Japan will be held in autumn 2023 as scheduled, in line with the three-year 
cycle in which the event has been held so far. We will continue to contribute further to the 
development of the plastics and rubber industry through the show. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
International Plastic Fair Association 
 


